

C.L. "BUTCH" OTTER
GOVERNOR

April 2, 2015

The Honorable Brent Hill The Honorable Scott Bedke

Dear Pro-Tem Hill and Speaker Bedke:

The Task Force committee working on issues related to public school funding will bring recommendations to the 2016 legislature that can be implemented in the 2015-2016 school year. If necessary in order to address concerns raised by proponents of H 126, I will request a supplemental appropriation during the 2016 legislative session to address the issue of schools that experience enrollment growth later in the academic year. The supplemental request will be determined based on an estimate of full-term support units, as contemplated by H 126, and developed in consultation with the State Department of Education.

As Always - Idaho, "Esto Perpetua"

CLO/mlw

C.L. "Butch" Otter Governor of Idaho

cc: Sen. Dean Cameron Rep. Maxine Bell
Sen. Dean Mortimer
Rep. Reed DeMordaunt
Supt. Sherri Ybarra